Message from the Chief Editor



Dear colleagues,

The HETS journal is pleased to present you with its new issue. I am sure that you will find of great interest the variety of topics covered which are relevant to the integration of technology in Education, Training and Development. All of them respond to the need of developing and delivering high quality education mediated by technology.

We encourage you to continue to contribute to the development of knowledge and sharing of best practices with our professional community. We are certain that our articles will be an asset to researchers using their research database system.

Respectfully yours, Dr. Ivonne Chirino-Klevans